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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, April 11, 2018 12:01 PM
To: 'Jennifer.LeBeau@arcadis.com'
Cc: Paul Harper (pharper@ups.com); Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: RO315 - UNITED PARCEL SERVICE (T0600100939), 8400 PARDEE DRIVE,OAKLAND

Jennifer, 

The correspondence is to inform you that Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH) has denied the 
GeoTracker report submittal- confirmation #8895447015- as the report is incomplete.  Please resubmit report with a 
revised date and a statement in the initial paragraph indicating the reason for the resubmittal.  ACDEH requests the 
revised report include the associated laboratory analysis report, analysis summary tables, and field sheets documenting 
field activities.   

Note that the associated EDF and GEO_WELL submittals have not been received pending submittal of the revised report 
and do not currently require resubmittal.   

ACDEH requests submittal of report Figure 4 and Figure 5 as the associated GEO_MAP for the revised report. 

Please perform the report submittal within the next month and provide me with an email indicating the revised report has 
been submitted.   

ACDEH will be reviewing your request for completing the site investigation in the near future and will be providing a 
response. 

Regards, 
Keith 

Keith Nowell PG, CHG 

Hazardous Materials Specialist 

Land Water Division 

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 

Alameda, CA 94502-6540 

phone: 510 / 567  - 6764 

fax: 510 / 337 - 9335 

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org 

 


